
Community Flu Shot Clinic Announcement 

Dear Community Members, 

We are excited to announce that our annual Community Flu Shot Clinic will be held on [Date] 

from [Start Time] to [End Time] at [Location]. 

This clinic is open to all community members aged [Age Requirement] and aims to help protect 

our community against the flu virus. Vaccinations will be provided by qualified healthcare 

professionals, and no appointment is necessary. 

Please bring your insurance card if you have one, though the vaccine will be provided at no cost 

for those without insurance. We encourage everyone to take advantage of this opportunity to stay 

healthy this flu season. 

For more information, please contact us at [Contact Information] or visit our website at 

[Website URL]. 

Thank you, and we look forward to seeing you at the clinic! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Organization Name] 

[Your Organization Contact Information] 


